
RALLY IN OTTAWARALLY IN OTTAWA
CLOSE THE HOUSING GAP CLOSE THE HOUSING GAP 

WHEN: Bus to Ottawa departs Toronto City Hall, 100 Queen Street West at 7:30 a.m. 
             Wednesday, November 20. Returns to Toronto at 7:30 p.m.

TO TAKE PART: Seats are limited to 30. Please contact  or at 
                            416-392-4223 by Friday, November 15 to reserve a seat. 
                            Please let us know if you have any special requirements.  

nstewar@toronto.ca

The Close the Housing Gap campaign is going to 
Ottawa on Wednesday, November 20, 2013. Join us 

for a rally on Parliament Hill between 1 p.m. and 2 p.m.
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